
From: Marcus Yoon 

Sent: Monday, June 12, 2023 10:32 AM 

To: OPUpdate OPUpdate@richmondhill.ca; Clerks Richmondhill clerks@richmondhill.ca  

Subject: Re: Richmond Hill Page Updates - Official Plan Update 

Hello, just wanted to put in a quick email saying I am not a fan of the official plan for the 

Oak Ridges Local Centre allowing for 8 story residences now instead of 4.   

I get the need for more high density housing across GTA, and I lived in such at 

Willowdale on Yonge for many years. But Oak Ridges with Lake Wilcox and Bond Lake 

is likely the prettiest neighbourhood you can find on Yonge in the GTA, and it has the 

potential to look like Main Street Unionville or Main Street Markham, but definitely 

harder to do so with 8 stories instead of 4. 

Thanks so much, cheers.  
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